Subject: FW: request for declaration-OPLW

From: Valerie Stevens <vstevens@georgina.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 3:06 PM

To: Carolyn Lance <clance@georgina.ca>
Subject: request for declaration-OPLW

Good afternoon Carolyn,

| hope you are doing well. The Georgina Public Library Board would like to request that the Town of Georgina proclaims
the week of October 16-22, 2022, as ‘Ontario Public Library Week’ throughout the Town of Georgina to recognize the
valuable role libraries play in the lives of people in Georgina and across the Province.

Take care,

Val (she/her)
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